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Coronavirus Statement 
 
To all our valued customers, suppliers, and partners, 
 
The management team here at Pressure Tech have been monitoring the situation relating to 
the Coronavirus on a daily basis, with health and safety at the foremost of our thoughts with 
regards to our employees, families, and our trading partners. We have assessed our 
Business Continuity procedures and implemented the guidelines presently set out by the UK 
government, which has allowed the company to continue operating with minimal disruption 
to date. A copy of our Business Continuity plan and Internal Communications relating to 
Coronavirus Advice are available to download via our website on our Customer Resources 
page – click here. 
 
The majority of our office-based employees able to work from home have been provided with 
the tools and resources to allow them to do so. They will continue to provide support to our 
customers to ensure enquiries and orders are processed in a timely manner. 
 
In light of the above, we would like to take this opportunity to reassure our customers and 
partners that your normal Pressure Tech contact remains available via their existing phone 
numbers and email addresses. For any urgent requests, we will continue to ensure the 
below contacts remain available: 
 
• Lemar Wright (Technical Sales Engineer – UK & Ireland): +44 (0)7437 015 806 
• Lee French (Global Sales Manager – Oil & Gas): +44 (0)7716 643 167 
• Iulian Maciuca (International BDM – Hydrogen Fuel Cell): +44 (0)7394 558 211 
• Steve Yorke-Robinson (Managing Director): +44 (0)7808 171 741 

 
Employees who are critical to the continuing supply of products to our customers continue to 
work within the business and follow the guidelines implemented by the UK government. 
Employees who are deemed as ‘high risk’ or vulnerable’ are also asked to self isolate and 
stay at home for a minimum of 12 weeks. 
 
As a result of the above, our dedicated team of employees continue to provide the support 
and supply of products expected of our customers, with minimal impact on our production. 
The continued support of our suppliers during these difficult times has also ensured our 
business continues to function and would like to take this opportunity to thank them for their 
efforts.   

At present there are no plans to close our facility and our production facilities continue to 
operate at near 100% capacity. Any changes in our ability to maintain acknowledged 
delivery dates, either by government policy or availability of resources within Pressure Tech, 
will be notified to our customers as quickly as possible. Every effort will be made to mitigate 
these circumstances from occurring. 

Thank you for your patience and support during this difficult time. 

Stay safe! 

https://www.pressure-tech.com/?page=customer_resources
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